



Established in 1969, NAAC Accredited-Grade B (CGPA 2.72) Affiliated to: Punjabi University, Patiala E-mail: gcsunam@gmail.com, Website www.susgcsunam.com
Tel: 01676-220134

Internal Quality Assurance Cell- 2021-22 Minutes Meeting of IQAC

Meeting-I

The IQAC Cell of the college organized a meeting on 09 July 2021 in which the following
members participated N
1) Prof. Tarsem Chand (Principal)
2) Prof. Ashwani Kumar (co-ordinator IQAC)
3) Dr. Achla (UGC Incharge)
4) Prof. Mukhtair Singh (RUSA Incharge)
5) Prof. Chamkaur Singh (NSS Incharge Unit-3)
6) Dr. Parminder kaur (Commerce Incharge) Januinder Law
7) Dr.Anchala(Head of Physics dept.)
O) D. William V. OH. I. Cli. III.
9) Prof.Jaspal Singh(Head of HEIS dept.)
10) Prof.Dharminder Singh (Incharge of placement cell)
9) Prof.Jaspal Singh(Head of HEIS dept.) 10) Prof.Dharminder Singh (Incharge of placement cell) 11) Prof. Daljeet Singh(Head of Physical Education)

External Member Alumni

2) Sh. Yadwinder Nirmaan

1) Sh.K.L Batra

Industry Expert

1) Sh.Ghanshyam Kansal



2) Sh.Bharat Bhushan

During the meeting of IQAC held on 9th July 2021 in the Principal's office, Professor Ashwani Goyal Coordinator IQAC said that keeping in mind the admission process, the admission committee should be reconstituted so that the admission of students can be done in a better way. The message conveyed to Present Members that regarding the permission from the Department of Solar System and it was proposed to complete this process at the earliest. A program dedicated to the memory of martyrs should be organized on Vijay Diwas i.e. 26th July and tribute should be paid to Shaheed Udham Singh on his martyrdom day. A seminar/webinar related to Teacher's Day should be organized on 05 September. Keeping in mind the progress of the students, a seminar/workshop should be organized by the Fine Arts Departments in the month of October. Simultaneously, programs dedicated to Mahatma Gandhi's birth anniversary and National Unity Day should also be organized. A program should be organized to give the message of Green Diwali in the month of November. A program related to voter awareness should be done by Sveep so that maximum information can be made available to the students. On National Education Day on November 11, a seminar/webinar should be organized to increase the knowledge of the students.

A suggestion came from the external members that a blood donation camp should be organized in the college premises this year i.e. under the session 2021-22, on which all the members agreed.

S.U.S. Govt. College Sunam (Sangrur)